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Dear Committee Members, 

 

Please support HB 3155. This bill will make UTV's that meet legal requirements legal 

on Oregon roadways. This is long overdue. The patchwork of areas that are and are 

not legal is currently difficult to understand and confusing. This will also remedy the 

need for parking areas to load and unload at several of our parks, with the freedom to 

park and or camp in one location and ride to other locations as they do in AZ for 

example will bring more tourism to our great state. 

This is a good Bill that's time has finally come. 

 

Mark Jones  


